SOUTHWEST
MICROWAVE

RoHS COMPLIANCE STATEMENT

Southwest Microwave, Inc. -Microwave Products Division (SMI-MPD) is committed to meeting customer
requirements and expectations, including compliance with all applicable environmental standards and
directives.

SMI-MPD reviewed the requirement of The Directive 2011/65/EU of the European Parliament and of the
Council of June 8, 2011 and Commission Delegated Directive (EU) 2015/863 of March 31, 2015, on the
restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment (RoHS
Directive), and to the best of our knowledge, and using the information provide by our suppliers, SMI
can declare that all our interconnect products are in compliance under the RoHS Directive Exemption:
Annex Ill 6(c) “Copper Alloy containing up to 4 % lead by weight”.

As the RoHS directive continues to evolve, SMI-MPD, will monitor any changes and take appropriate
actions as required.

If you have questions regarding our compliance to RoHS, or any other standards, please contact us.
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